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15th May 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Smithills Open Farm Trip Cancellation 
 

We are aware that some Parents/Carers have raised concerns over the cost of this trip to 
Smithills Open Farm, which was due to take place on Tuesday 14th July. We have therefore 
decided to cancel the trip until we can find an alternative end of year trip or day out which will 
be more viable in terms of the contribution amount we have requested. 
 
If you have already made your donation for this trip, please call into the office to collect your 
refund. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
The Nursery Staff 
 


